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"Simplicity" cribs: Now responsible for eleven baby deaths 
 
December 18, 2009 

The death toll from Simplicity cribs, which were recalled four years ago but are still in widespread use, has jumped from four to 
eleven, according to the Consumer Product Safety Commission. 

The Associated Press reports: 

The recall of Simplicity-manufactured cribs began in December 2005. More than 2 million Simplicity drop-side cribs have been 
recalled so far because of problems with their plastic hardware. Some of the recalled cribs have the Graco logo and Winnie the 
Pooh motif.  

The crib's hardware can break or deform, causing the drop side to detach. This detachment creates a space between the drop 
side and crib mattress that babies can roll into and become entrapped, leading to suffocation risk.  

The CPSC says caregivers should check their cribs to see whether they have a recalled Simplicity crib. If they do, consumers 
should stop using them immediately and should not attempt to fix the cribs.  

 

http://www.childprotectionblog.com/2009/12/simplicity_cribs_now_responsib.html
http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/content/article/2009/12/17/AR2009121704133.html

